
 

 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING MONDAY 
14 MAY 2017 
 
Minutes from the last meeting 8 May 2016. 
 
The minutes were accepted as a true and accurate record. 
 
Chairman’s Report 
 
The Chairman reported that the Parish Council had been working very hard on 
several issues in particular inconsiderate and illegal parking, speeding vehicles 
and residents’ safety.     
 
The Parish Council had been trying to establish a replacement Post Office but 
this did not look like it would be possible to find a business who was willing to 
take on the strict regulations from the Post Office.   
 
The Village still did not have a new box which meant that super-fast broadband 
was still not available, and coverage was fairly patchy.       
 
The Chairman thanked the Village Hall Committee for the Easter Treasure Hunt 
which had gone very well and was a good addition to the village events.    

Financial Report 

A copy of the statement of accounts for 2016/17 had been circulated.  The 
members discussed and accepted the financial statement with the Chairman 
thanking the Clerk for a concise presentation of Parish accounts. 

 
Village Priorities 
 
The members agreed that: 

• Residents safety should continue to be considered a primary objective to 
be targeted during the next year, including Car parking and Traffic.  

• Playground Equipment replacement would be investigated. 

• The Parish Council would investigate grants for a defibrillator for the 
village.   

• The Parish Council would continue to note and monitor complaints from 
residents regarding A-Frames on display and noise from the Red Lion.   

 
There was no other business and the Chairman thanked everyone and 
declared the meeting closed.   


